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Mrs. Gates’ Super News 
tsgates@auburnschools.org 

 

        A peek at our week Mar 4th- Mar 8th  
 

Reading: We will be 
focusing on identifying a 
character’s feelings based 
on the information provided 
in the text. In writing we 
will be working on 
informative writing, using 
main idea and details 
found in the text. In 
grammar this week, we will 
be working with articles: 
a,an,the 
 
Weekly Story: Library Lion 
 
Phonics: Short Vowel Digraphs: 
/e/ ea, /u/ ou, /i/ y 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Reminders 
 

v G.O. Binders will come home everyday.  
Please check them each night and return 
them to school daily.  You will find items 
such as weekly newsletters, graded papers, 
communication from the office, homework 
assignments, and many more important 
items. 

 
v Yearbooks are now on sale for $25. Make 

sure to purchase one to see all our 
memories from this year!  

 

 

Math:  
I did not feel we were ready for 
our math test this week, so we 
will be reviewing 3-digit 
addition and subtraction on and 
will have our test on Thursday!   
 
Please continue to work on fact 
fluency at home with your child. 
*Fact cards, MobyMax, and 
Sumdog are great resources for 
this!  
 
Science: We will begin a 
unit on plants and their 
needs and functions.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to Remember: 
Mar 5th- Dedicated Dads @ AEEC 
6:45 am  
Mar 11-15 Spring Break!!!  
Mar 21- Tuskegee Field Trip 
Mar 28- Music and Art Night 6:00 
Mar 29th- Progress Reports 

Reminders 
 

v Please send 1 healthy snack each day with your 
child. 
 

v Reading homework can count for 1 night of 
reading on reading log. 
 

v G.O. Binders will come home everyday. You will 
find items such as graded papers, communication 
from the office, homework assignments, and 
many more important items. 

 


